
 

                                                                                                                                               
  

 

From:   Basler Product Management 

Date:  July 19th, 2019 

Subject: End-Of-Life: Two IP Lenses for the Basler Camera Series IP Fixed Box 

 

 

 

 

Accessories 

Varifocal Lenses for the network camera series Basler IP Fixed Box 

Model Order-Nr. 
Recommended 
Replacement 

Last Time 
Buy Date 

Final Ship 
Date 

End of 
Product Support 

Lens Tamron 
13VG308ASIR 

2000028344 2000030839 
Aug 31st 

2019 
Sept 30th 

2019 
Aug 31st 

2020 

Lens Computar 
TG3Z2910FCS-IR 

2000027317 2000030839 Not possible Not possible 
Aug 31st 

2020 

 

 
The availability of these products is limited to the current stock. As a result of discontinuations by the 
supplier, unfortunately no new orders can be placed for one of the products.  
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Product availability will be subject to Basler’s capacity and resource constraints. 
Obligations beyond the final ship date will be limited to warranty support only. 
The supply of products will be subject to Basler’s general terms and conditions of sale or any specific 
contractual terms agreed between the parties. 
Accessible at http://www.baslerweb.com/terms-and-conditions 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
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Reasons for discontinuation:  

 
The discontinuation of selected models of the successful network camera series Basler IP Fixed 
Box follows a discontinuation of matching varifocal lenses. With this letter we want to inform you 
about the discontinuation of these varifocal lenses and the according Last-Time-Buy dates.  
 
The discontinuation of selected Basler IP Fixed Box cameras, which are based on certain CCD 
sensors, is required as a result of the discontinuation of these sensors by Sony itself. Further 
information on the discontinuation of the camera series can be found on our website under the 

section After Sales Services.  

http://www.baslerweb.com/terms-and-conditions
http://www.baslerweb.com/

